
Over Christmas and Boxing Day 2015, Pennine areas in the North of England had over 60mm of rain fall in 24 hours and some locations had over 

100 mm. During this time, the Calder Valley suffered the most significant flooding event in recent times. 2,781 homes and 4,416 businesses were 

flooded all along the Calder Valley causing unparalleled and significant damage. Recorded flooding events in the Calder Valley go back as far as 

1615. Slow The Flow Calderdale was set up to look at why and how the Calder Valley floods and to look at natural flood prevention measures and 

solutions to slow the volume of water entering into the River Calder.  We are a group of dedicated engineers, scientists, landscape experts, and 

those working in land management.  Working with the National Trust, Environment Agency, Calderdale Council and Moors for the Future, using 

volunteers and Nathan - our working horse we have created over 100 woody debris dams which are subject to ongoing monitoring.   

Add subheadingWhat do we do ? 

We carry out river surveys to support modelling by universities and the Environment Agency. 

We communicate through workshops. 

We disseminate and champion Natural Flood Management and Sustainable Urban Drainage. 

We implement ‘Natural Flood Management’ schemes with willing landowners ( For 

example, Hardcastle Crags Pilot Project working with the National Trust).  

www.slowtheflow.net


